
1

From: Phernne Tancock 
Sent: Monday, 26 February 2024 3:15 pm
To: Suzanne Rushmere
Cc: Michael Hall; Chris Hansen
Subject: GTC -ecology and traffic

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hi Suzanne  
Just wondering how you are getting on with confirming the traƯic inputs. GTC is very keen to get the model runs 
underway but can’t really do this until we have the baseline confirmed.  

Also, re Nick Goldwater, I think early April is going to be too late to wait for the ecology input (that is 5 weeks 
away). Is it possible to see if Nick is in Wellington at any point earlier or could come down earlier to meet with 
Vaughan Keesing as GTVC are very keen to see if agreement can be reached as to the extent of the SNA’s 
onsite. This is another item that is preventing further road design work being done.  

Many thanks 
Phernne.   
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